Freedom of Information Act 2000 – council tax collection rates 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:

1) What was the Council Tax collection rate for the Council for the last three years (2015-16, 2014-15 and 2013-14)?

In-year collection rates:
2013/2014: 94.81%

2014/2015: 94.93%

2015/2016: 95.0%

2) What were the costs over the past three years of Council Tax debt recovery, per pound recovered, and how has this figure been calculated?
This information is not available.  Therefore this part of the letter acts as a refusal  
notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Expenditure against budget covers council tax, business rates and housing benefit/local council tax support administration and is not split specifically for council tax recovery.

3) Please provide details of any initiatives, both current or planned, to use behavioural insights or other specialist communications to increase Council Tax collection rates.
E-billing is in place and looking to introduce SMS messaging pre formal reminder.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk

Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

